
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
December 15, 2024 
 
Dear Friends and Honored Guests, 
 
It is with a great sense of pride and privilege that I have the honor of wishing 
all of you a hearty “Mazal Tov!” on the occasion of the celebration of your 73rd 
annual Journal Dinner. The Great Neck Synagogue has been a shining 
example of what a community organization should stand for and you truly 
deserve that recognition. 
 
Great Neck Synagogue has long perpetuated the standards and traditions of 
the Jewish faith and is a model synagogue that beautifully represents Long 
Island’s North Shore. I would like to recognize the contributions of the Rabbis, 
along with the members of the board, who continue to be outstanding leaders 
with a clear vision for the community’s needs, enabling its continued growth 
and success.  
 
Congratulations to the evenings honored guests Lisa and Erran Kagan, Leslie 
and Michael Kule, and Sharn and Mark Twersky. You are all truly special 
and deserving couples, representing Great Neck Synagogue with a strong 
sense of community pride and tradition. You embody the honor bestowed upon 
you by the synagogue. 
 
Mazal Tov and best wishes for continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Bruce A. Blakeman 
County Executive 

Office of the County Executive 
1550 Franklin Avenue 

Mineola, New York 11501 


